SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
STUDENT BULLETIN
WEDNESDAY = JANUARY 4, 2017

Attention seniors. If you did NOT sign up for the senior trip but might want to go, please see Ms. Ryder or Mrs.
Ardoin to be put on the waiting list.

Class of 2017: Find senior trip payments due this week, before and after school in the 11-12 cafeteria. All
money must be in by Friday, please take care of this today.

Attention seniors. We are gathering pictures from your past 4 years for the Senior Slide Show. If you have one
that is appropriate please email it to us at: Class of 2017@srsd.net Photos should be of higher resolution in
order to project them on the stage.

Students who obtained honor roll status the first marking period this year, the ski passes have arrived. Please go
to the main office of your grade level, and if you are on the list, you will be given a onetime only ski pass to
Jack Frost Big Boulder for a day of skiing. In order to get the free pass, you cannot give another student’s
name, only your own.

Attention Juniors: There will be a Class Executive Meeting on Tuesday, January 10" afterschool in Room 7-2.
We will be discussing our upcoming Yankee Candle fundraiser and Prom Committee. Any questions, see Ms.
Posch or Mr. Strada.

“The next Art Club meeting is, Tuesday 1/17/17 at 2:20pm in room 221”?

If you would like to join the Rampage, please come to our next meeting on Monday, January 23 in room 4-1
after school.

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: The 2017 Southern Regional online scholarship application is
now open on the district website www.srsd.net. Any senior wishing to be considered for a
local scholarship must apply before the January 31 deadline. Applying does not guarantee
an award, however, you must complete the online application before January 31% to be
considered. If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance
counselor. Start this process early so you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship
opportunity.



mailto:Class%20of%202017@srsd.net
http://www.srsd.net/

